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The Solano County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a shooting today at approximately 11:25 A.M. 
on the 1200 block of Taylor Street in unincorporated Solano County in Vallejo. Deputies responded 
to find one deceased male on the property.  Deputies discovered another male individual on the 
property, who was subsequently detained pending further investigation.  
 
The Solano County Sheriff’s SWAT team and Crisis Negotiations team were both activated and 
responded to the scene.  Initial Information obtained led to the possibility of additional persons being 
inside the residence.  Crisis negotiators made several attempts to make contact inside the 
residence.  All attempts made were unsuccessful. 
 
At 4:40 p.m. the SWAT team made a tactical entry into the home and discovered no additional 
persons, suspects or victims inside the residence.  SWAT personnel did discover an additional male 
subject who appeared to be hiding on the property. This individual is currently being detained for 
questioning. 
 
The victims name is not being released at this time pending confirmation of identification as well as 
family notification.  This is an ongoing investigation. Sheriff’s detectives hope to learn more about 
the events that led up to this shooting as the investigation continues. 
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